

20th December 2022

Holiday Message

Dear Members and Supporters,

Well, 2022 has certainly been a year of re-emergence for the Club from the depths of the pandemic. Through our hard-working volunteers and support staff, the Club delivered an extraordinary program of events across Competition, Social, Registers and more. I am sure you will join me in thanking them for their efforts.

As a Club we also rely on our supporters. Thank you to all our magazine advertisers and others who contribute to our success. Particular thanks to Porsche Cars Australia and each of the Porsche Centres Doncaster, Brighton and Melbourne for their ongoing assistance and friendship.

On behalf of the Committees, Carly, Lisa, and Kellie, I take this opportunity to thank you for your support of the Club and look forward to seeing you in the New Year.

Porsche Club of Victoria's Office will close from 5:00pm on Thursday 22nd December and reopen on Monday 9th January.

Please take care and have a safe and happy holiday season.

Regards, Mark Horton Andrews President